
                                     

Dear Mothers’ Union Member/Friend

Cropthorne Retreat Tuesday 24th to Thursday 26th September 2024

Once again our Autumn Retreat will be at Holland House, Cropthorne. I know those who attended in the
past have enjoyed the experience and the hospitality (and good food!) given to us. Cropthorne is near
Pershore,  just  over  the border into Worcestershire,  and is an attractive house surrounded by lovely
gardens going down to the River Avon. 

As usual the retreat will begin with tea at 4pm on the first day and end after lunch on the final day. 

The cost will be £260 00. 

The Leader for the Retreat will be Rev. Rebecca Spear. 

A booking form is enclosed which should be returned to me at the Mothers’ Union Office - 7a, Miller’s
Green, Gloucester GL1 2BN - together with the deposit of £60 payable to ‘Mothers’ Union Gloucester
Diocese’. 

Or you can pay by direct debit to...Cafbank account number 00032909 sort code 40-52-40 giving the
reference RETREAT.    But please still send the form to the office  .    

The final balance of £200 needs to be sent to the office by Friday 30  th   August 2024 but you can send it  
before then if you wish.

Please make your reservation as soon as you possibly can

If you have any queries please contact the office – 01452 528621 – email info@mugloucester.org.uk

With love and blessings – Kay Hensley – Retreat Organiser

Transport to Cropthorne may be difficult for some people. We cannot guarantee to arrange lifts
but if you are able to get to Gloucester or Cheltenham we will do what we can to help, once it is
known who will be offering lifts.  

Please indicate on your booking form if you will need me to arrange a lift for you.
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